


 

  

Year of 

Pilgrimage at 

Pope Paul 
   

 

 On Tuesday 6th September, a group of ten children representing the KS2 

Classes, went to St Mary’s University in Twickenham to see the relics of 

St Bernadette. “Relics” is the catholic church term used to describe the 

earthly remains of a follower of Jesus Christ, normally either a saint or a 

martyr for the faith. At the heart of the Christian faith is the belief that 

God became a human being in Jesus Christ.  

Pilgrimage is good for everyone. It makes us take a step out of daily 

routine and think about the big issues of our lives in particular. 

 

 



 

 


